
Reminder: Enhance Your Charitable Gift Through NJM’s Matching 

Program  

 
Corporate Giving would like to remind employees that the NJM Matching Program remains available during 

the COVID-19 pandemic. Donations to most disaster relief organizations and social service agencies are 

matching eligible. As always, employees who are making charitable donations are encouraged to utilize 

the program as a means of participating in NJM’s charitable giving.  

 

Matching for individual donations starts at $25.00 and donations made to 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organizations that are not primarily religious, political, or an advocacy group qualify.  

 

Visit NJM EmployeeNet to access the Matching Program application, guidelines, and FAQs.  

 

For questions, please contact the Corporate Giving Department.  
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